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                      27th September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Unfortunately, Belinda Midwinter, the Wild Tribe teacher has tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
Her Lateral Flow Test on the morning of Friday 24th September, when she worked with Class 1, was 
negative. NHS England have yet to confirm if staff and children who had Wild Tribe are regarded as 
close contacts but since children below 18 years and 6 months and fully vaccinated adults are not 
required to isolate, the positive COVID case does not affect them. However, I do advise you to 
regularly monitor the health of your child and take a PCR test if they show any COVID symptoms.  
 
Our best wishes go to Mrs Midwinter and we hope for a speedy recovery. She will be isolating for 10 
days and her Wild Tribe sessions will be covered by a member of Arena staff 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via the Ashwater or Halwill school 
offices. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ruh Alford 
Executive Headteacher 
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